UN Voluntary Fund for Indigenous Peoples

Evaluation form for beneficiaries of a travel grant

EMRIP & PFII
PART I: TO BE RETURNED AT THE END OF THE MEETING   

The Board of Trustees requires that all Beneficiaries of the Fund submit an evaluation report of their participation in the session. The Board of Trustees is particularly interested in learning from beneficiaries on the impact that their participation in the session has on their communities and peoples.   

Kindly note that failure to submit part 1 and part 2 of the questionnaire mean that your organization will be excluded from funding for a 3 year period.
Please submit this form duly completed by the end of the meeting to the Secretariat of the UN Voluntary Fund on Indigenous Peoples or by email.
 
The electronic version of this form is available on our website:  http://www.ohchr.org/EN/Issues/IPeoples/IPeoplesFund/Pages/IPeoplesFundIndex.aspx 
When answering the following questions, we would appreciate it if you use all the space provided in the questionnaire. Should you require more space, you may attach up to pages 5. 

I.  Background information 

1. Name of Beneficiary, organization and indigenous peoples you belong to and represent:

2. Please specify for which session you received a grant this year:

· Expert Mechanism for the Rights of Indigenous Peoples (EMRIP)

· Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues (PFII)

II. Information related to your participation in the meeting

3. Please describe what steps you took to prepare for the session, including how you involved and consulted your community/organization before attending the session.
4. What was the value of your participation? Did you face any difficulties?
5. Please describe which other activities you carried out while attending the session (e.g. side events or indigenous caucus meetings. Please specify).  How did they help you achieve your objectives?
6. How are you planning to involve your community/organization after attending the session and how you are planning on sharing what you learnt?

7. Do you have recommendations for the fund concerning the participation of indigenous representatives in the session of the mechanism that you have attended?
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